
 

I am opposed to this bill, it does not reflect, the help pro life are offering to women, who can 

be given/offered a better alternative. 

 

This bill simply needs to scrapped. Women whom can be given alternative care, is now in 

jeopardy of losing that chance, with proven evidence that pro life have successfully helped 

women make the right decision it is now in danger of that help. 

 

I believe it is a human right to be able to show solidarity and stand close by these clinics, 

to  Women who find themselves in a position of difficulty, by the clinics that leaflets, prayers 

and comfort are freely on offer. 

 

Has there been any previous police difficulty with pro life? I believe not. 

I believe that pro life,  respect the laws, that are  already in place, and therefore, feel this is 

unfair and a extremely dangerous way to control freedom  of speech and more importantly 

the right to LIFE. 

So therefore as a citizen of N.Ireland I am  opposed to this bill, to ring fence the right to offer 

help at these clinics. 

 


